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ALL AGREEMENT AND NON-AGREEMENT STATES

TRANSMITTAL OF STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM-AND SECY 94-011, " MANAGEMENT

DIRECTIVE ON USE OF COMMON PERFORMANCE INDICATORS IN REVIEW 0F THE AGREEMENT
STATE AND REGIONAL MATERIALS PROGRAMS" (SP-94-045)

Enclosed is the Staff Requirements Memorandum dated March 16, 1994 and the
staff paper, SECY-94-Oll, which describes the status of the Integrated
Materials Performance Evaluation Program (IMPEP) to the Commission. As
indicated in the paper, the Agreement States reviewed the draft management
directives, which are attached to the staff paper, at the All Agreement States
meeting in Tempe, Arizona in October.

At the direction of the Commission, we are planning on initiating the pilot
program in March in NRC Region I to be followed by Region II and two or more
Agreement States. For Agreement States, the pilot program will consist of
gathering information on the common performance indicators in addition to the
normal review which will be conducted under the existing Policy Statement. We
are seeking volunteers among the Agreement States to participate in the pilot
program. I will be contacting several of those Agreement States whose reviews
are scheduled for 1994 regarding this participation. . e will be reporting theW
results to the Commission once the pilot is complete and believe further
revisions will be identified at that time.

We are coordinating the States' comments on this program through
Robert Kulikowski, Chairman of the Organization of Agreement States (0AS). We
urge you to send any comments you may have to him so 0AS can develop a
comprehensive State response.
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ALL AGREEMENT AND NON-AGREEMENT STATES

TRANSMITTAL OF STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM AND SECY 94-011, " MANAGEMENT
DIRECTIVE ON USE OF COMMON PERFORMANCE INDICATORS IN REVIEW OF THE AGREEMENT
STATE AND REGIONAL MATERIALS PROGRAMS" (SP-94-045)

Enclosed is the Staff Requirements Memorandum dated March 16, 1994 and the
staff paper, SECY-94-011, which describes the status of the Integrated
Materials Performance Evaluation Program (IMPEP) to the Commission. As
indicated in the paper, the Agreement States reviewed the draft management
directives, which are attached to the staff paper, at the All Agreement States
meeting in Tempe, Arizona in October.

At the direction of the Commission, we are planning on initiating the pilot
program in March in NRC Region I to be followed by Region II and two or more
Agreement States. For Agreement States, the pilot program will consist of
gathering information on the common performance indicators in addition to the
normal review which will be conducted under the existing Policy Statement. We
are seeking volunteers among the Agreement States to participate in the pilot
program. I will be contacting several of those Agreement States whose reviews
are scheduled for 1994 regarding this participation. We will be reporting the
results to the Commission once the pilot is complete and believe further
revisions will be identified at that time.

We are coordinating the States' comments on this program through
Robert Kulikowski, Chairman of the Organization of Agreement States (0AS). We
urge you to send any comments you may have to him so 0AS can develop a
comprehensive State response.
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